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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

“As we enter the month of April, we invite and encourage you to show your hometown pride by participating 

in the annual Spring Cleanup. This I s a great service opportunity for students, community groups, and 

neighborhoods, and we need your help to make the Town of Pike Road as beautiful as it can be. In partnership 

with Alabama People Against a Littered State, we will provide all the supplies you need to help in our annual, 

community-wide cleanup. All you have to do is show up and show off your Pike Road pride!  

In addition to the Spring Cleanup, this week is also time to register for the third session of Watercolor Boot 

Camp with Durinda Cheek, to be held on Apr. 5 & 6. If painting isn’t your preferred art form, you may be 

interested in the Apr. 6 Cupcake Bouquets Ag & Stewardship workshop. Visit www.pikeroad.us to learn more 

and register now for upcoming events!  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.    

Thank you and God Bless.” 


